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PECO Energy to Close College Avenue for Repairs 

between Darby Road and Coopertown Road 

this Thursday and Friday from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM  
in Preparation for the Upcoming 24/7 Closure of 

Darby Road and Daytime Closure of  
Coopertown & Landover Roads 

 

 

 

  

PECO Energy informed Haverford Township officials earlier 
today that they will close College Avenue this Thursday 
(tomorrow) and Friday from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM for repairs that 
are necessary to prepare for the upcoming closure of Darby, 
Coopertown and Landover Roads.  
 

PECO will perform this work under a PennDOT Highway 
Occupancy Permit. The Township has no jurisdiction over the 
closure. 
 

PECO will maintain emergency access during the closure, but 
motorists should seek alternate routes. Local residents will have 
access to their properties, but may need to enter from a different 
direction.  
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_UK2w0wjfJdCnxTkGuWD1wWDrzpXuKJHtPAkqe0ux3NSrtmAzqURKz_OCituWQJtA_nR4XW3F0LMpPg6v15GRCq_C48WvU_J8U9p4w-I--Z2hYycG7oaAKfYqEwV46dkyl_mxtQcFiMys-JCrkFp9Q==&c=HhKSELuSz6jjUuRup9ZiwFX5pjcf8YdRaWRZGGe-sy1caGhxnM1oFA==&ch=XKRjpOOm0ZuZZh_ghjmppzzuPqBVeD0SLhlObS8bq-24kljbEmbCuQ==


For additional information about this PECO project, please do not 
call the Township. Please contact PECO at 484-685-7499. .  
 

Click here for upcoming and ongoing road and utility projects in 
Haverford Township.  
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